

The Hope Center
827 Commerce Street
P.O. Box 1202
Petersburg, VA 23804
804-722-0321
Downtown Churches United Inc.
A 501(c) (3) Corporation

February 15, 2021

LB Charitable Foundation Attn: Corina Arevalo - Taguinod

Dear Corina,

Please covey my deepest gratitude to all at the LB Foundation for the generous award of the Downtown Churches United, Inc. and the Hope Center. This grant allows DCU to fulfill a dream. I almost must pinch myself to believe it will finally come true.

Having you, Christian and his mother here to present the check, and tour our facility and its ministries, was icing on the cake. We feel like we have found a true friend for all the hungry of Petersburg.

By your invitation, I will make application for a grant in your next fiscal year. The needs of the Hope Center are extensive. Yet we are so elated by this gift, I hesitate to even mention the needs we may have the future.

Again, thank you repeatedly for the grant. May all the LB family be blessed. You are making a difference in this world.

My best,

Scott Fisher, Executive Director

Downtown Churches United, Inc.